
We are proud to continue our emergency meal 
service in this time of need. Both the Bandera Middle 
School and Hill Country Elementary locations continue 
to serve our community breakfast and lunch for every 
day of the week.

Our team continues to do a terrific job adapting 
to a difficult situation. While serving our community is 
our main goal, the safety of our staff remains 
paramount. We have been shown great support from 
the people of Bandera, and look forward to continuing 
to serve.

SFE Monthly Surplus Earned for District:  $910.98
SFE YTD Surplus Earned for District: -$89,551
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It was another exciting month in Nutrition Services. Here are some 
highlights for the month:

Emergency Meals April March          

Breakfast 7,617 3,266

Lunch 7,637 4,643

SFE has been 
serving up 

success with 
Bandera ISD 

since 2014
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Hill Country Elementary 
Drive-thru 

Meals are served on Mondays and 
Thursdays at both locations. 
Breakfast and lunch are given out 
for free for everyday of the week.



At SFE, we believe that ALL students deserve delicious, 
fresh-from-scratch meals that they love--so they are ready to 

learn and nourished to reach their highest potential.

Do you know of any other districts that could use our help? 
If so, please contact the SFE team today at:  

BestK12Food@sfellc.org

We would so appreciate hearing from you!
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